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Safe Routes To School (Myrtle Ave./Fourth St. sidewalks)

SUMMARY:
Bids were received on February 18 on the Safe Routes To School sidewalk project. The project was
advertised in the Knoxville News Sentinel, a minority newspaper in the Nashville area, Crossville
Chronicle, and regional plan rooms.  Two bids were received.

· Danson Construction-$718,622

· Lori Neal Construction-$493,497
Barry Field, Field Engineering Services has reviewed the low bid from Lori Neal Construction and

found it to be accurate and complete. He recommends that Lori Neal Construction be awarded this
project.

There is a grant of $209,990 for construction from TDOT.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:  110-43100-950-001 ($250,000)

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:  Accept low bid.
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